

Norfolk Constabulary

Freedom of Information Department Jubilee House Falconers Chase Wymondham Norfolk NR18 0WW

Tel: 01953 425699 Ext: 2803

Fax: 01953 42 4080

Email: freedomofinformation@norfolk.pnn.police.uk

July 2011

Dear Member of the Public

Freedom of Information Request Reference N°: FOI 100/11/12

I write in connection with your request for information received by the Norfolk Constabulary on the 2nd June 2011 in which you sought access to the following information:

According to information recently released to me under FOI, the University of East Anglia paid £10469.25 to yourselves in January or February 2010.

Could I please have copies of:

- 1. any related financial paperwork (invoices, contracts etc)
- 2. any related correspondence and/or emails.

Norfolk Constabulary holds information relevant to your request.

Response to your Request

This is a revised response.

Attached is the following documentation:

- AF Forms/No.11 Debtor Set up & Invoice Request Form
- Copy invoice from Norfolk Constabulary to UEA
- Copy invoice from QinetiQ to Norfolk Constabulary
- Chain of emails between UEA and MIT confirming to whom invoice should be sent

The following information has been removed:

- Signatures of authorised signatories to prevent unauthorised use and fraud
- Account and reference numbers to prevent unauthorised use and fraud
- The bank account details of QinetiQ to prevent unauthorised use and fraud
- Direct email addresses and telephone numbers of individuals. It is Constabulary policy not
 to publish direct email addresses and telephone numbers. This is to ensure the efficient
 and effective control of email and telephone contact to individual members of staff. Details
 of how to contact the Constabulary are available on our website at www.norfolk.police.uk
 Similarly, the UEA provides contact information on its website www.uea.ac.uk

The Constabulary is currently reviewing some further correspondence for release in response to your request and this will follow shortly.





Please see below an explanatory statement regarding this payment. No contract exists in relation to this work.

Whilst conducting their investigation into the acquisition of data from the computers at the University of East Anglia, the Investigation Team engaged the services of a company with the ability to forensically examine the relevant server from the UEA. The Independent Review, chaired by Sir Muir Russell, subsequently requested access to certain data on this server and the Constabulary facilitated the request by acting as a conduit to confirm the requirement and the cost of meeting it. Norfolk Constabulary was subsequently invoiced for all work undertaken and UEA subsequently reimbursed the Constabulary for the work that had been completed at their request.

More information about the relevant work is publically available on the website of the Independent Climate Change Email Inquiry at http://www.cce-review.org/index.php the following documents are relevant:

- Appendix 6 of the Inquiry Report Data Mining Access to the Original CRU Email Archive
- Written Evidence Initial Report and Commentary on Email Examination

This response will be published on the Norfolk Constabulary's web-site <u>www.norfolk.police.uk</u> under the Freedom of Information pages at <u>Publication Scheme - Disclosure Logs</u>.

Should you have any further queries concerning this request, please contact me quoting the reference number shown above.